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permission number Submission date Owner Builder Designer Assigned Certifier

Certificate of 
Compliance on 
Completion

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0066691KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 31-Jul-20

Alteration and 
extension of existing 
house to include 
works to existing 
garage, associated 
treatment system 
works and all site 
and ancillary works

Graigue Upper, 
Danesfort, kilkenny, 
R95 R2Y4 20/69 17-Jul-20

Owner name:
Robert Walsh
Owner company:

Owner address:
GRAIGUE UPPER
DANESFORT, 
DANESFORT, 
kilkenny, R95R2Y4

Builder name:
Noel  Morrissey 
Builder company:
Morrissey 
Construction limited
Builder address:

  
    Cuffesgrange
Kilkenny , Kilkenny , 
kilkenny, R95T2X8  

Designer name:
Damien Curry
Designer address:
17a
Irishtown , Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0066243KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 22-Jul-20

Demolish existing 
extension and 
construct new single 
storey extension to 
side of existing 
dwelling and all 
associated works.At 
Kilmanahan, 
Dungarvan, Co. 
Kilkenny. 

kilmanahan, 
dungarvan, kilkenny, 
R95 F8N6 20103 02-Jul-20

Owner name:
thomas kane
Owner company:
NA/NA
Owner address:
kilmanaheen  
dungarvan
dungarvan, 
dungarvan, kilkenny, 
R95 F8N6

Builder name:
thomas kane
Builder company:
NA/NA
Builder address:

  
    kilmanaheen  
dungarvan
dungarvan, 
dungarvan, kilkenny, 
R95 F8N6  

Designer name:
thomas kane
Designer address:
kilmanaheen  
dungarvan
dungarvan, 
dungarvan, kilkenny, 
R95 F8N6

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0066183KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 21-Jul-20

Erection of a fully 
serviced 
dwellinghouse

R700, Tinnaslatty, 
The Rower, kilkenny 19837 29-Jun-20

Owner name:
Thomas  Grace
Owner company:

Owner address:
Charlefield
The Rower, Co 
Kilkenny , kilkenny

Builder name:
Thomas  Grace
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Charlefield
The Rower, Co 
Kilkenny , kilkenny  

Designer name:
Des Redmond
Designer address:
Misterin
Adamstown, 
Enniscorthy, wexford

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0066090KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 20-Jul-20

change of use of the 
14 no. units from use 
as holiday and long 
term private letting, 
to permanent 
residential use, and 
provision of 
associated amenity 
area and parking; 
and all associated 
site development 
works. 

duninga, 
goresbridge, 
kilkenny, R95 T8Y4 18/452 25-Jun-20

Owner name:
William Murphy
Owner company:
N/A
Owner address:
Duninga House
Duninga, 
Goresbridge, 
kilkenny, R95T8Y4

Builder name:
William Murphy
Builder company:
N/A
Builder address:

  
    Duninga House
Duninga, 
Goresbridge, 
kilkenny, R95T8Y4  

Designer name:
William Murphy
Designer address:
Duninga House
Duninga, 
Goresbridge, 
kilkenny, R95T8Y4

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0066145KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 20-Jul-20

Construction of a 
single storey 
extension to an 
existing two storey 
residential dwelling. 

College Square, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 E0W6 20/13 03-Jul-20

Owner name:
Tony Mulhall
Owner company:

Owner address:
16 College Square
College Road, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95EOW6 

Builder name:
Eugene Foley
Builder company:
EUGENE FOLEY 
CONSTRUCTION LTD
Builder address:

  
    THE OLD FORGE
DOWRATH
BALLYCALLAN, 
DOWRATH, 
KILKENNY, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Brian Dunlop
Designer address:
Brian Dunlop 
Architects
Patrick Court
 Patrick Street, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0066239KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 20-Jul-20

to construct a single 
storey dwelling, 
detached garage, 
septic tank with 
percolation area and 
all associated site 
works

Kilmacshane,, 
Inistioge, kilkenny 19815 03-Jul-20

Owner name:
Cliona Barry
Owner company:

Owner address:
Kilmacshane
Inistioge, Co. 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Builder name:
Cliona Barry
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Kilmacshane
Inistioge, Co. 
Kilkenny, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Mark Kelly
Designer address:
22 Upper Patrick 
Street, kilkenny, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0066248KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 20-Jul-20

New dwelling house 
and all associated 
site works at Site 3, 
Elderwood, 
Kilmacow, Co. 
Kilkenny

Site 3, Elderwood, 
Kilmacow, Co. 
Kilkenny, Kilmacow, 
kilkenny 19160 06-Jul-20

Owner name:
Barry Mullane
Owner company:

Owner address:
4 Hawthorn Drive
Bellfield, Ferrybank, 
kilkenny, X91 VX9X

Builder name:
Barry Mullane
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    4 Hawthorn Drive
Bellfield, Ferrybank, 
kilkenny, X91 VX9X  

Designer name:
Bryan McCarthy 
Designer address:
9A Durands Court,
Parnell Street,, 
Waterford,, 
waterford, 0000

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0066257KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 20-Jul-20

 construct a two 
storey, four-
bedroom dwelling 
house, a domestic 
garage, a new site 
entrance, a bored 
well and a new 
effluent treatment 
system with raised 
bed / percolation 
area and all 
associated site works 
on lands

 Aghenderry,, 
Monavaddra, 
Cuffesgrange, , 
kilkenny 19/946 03-Jul-20

Owner name:
Shane Banahan
Owner company:
Shane Banahan
Owner address:
Aghenderry
Monavaddra
Cuffesgrange, Co. 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Builder name:
Liam Meagher
Builder company:
Meagher 
Construction Ltd.
Builder address:

  
    
CloughtaneyDrangan
, Thurles, tipperary, 
E41X2K8  

Designer name:
Shane Banahan
Designer address:
Aghenderry
Monavaddra
Cuffesgrange, Co. 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0066076KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 13-Jul-20

Material Alterations 
to Pat Carrollâ€™s 
Public House, 2 
Ballybought Street, 
Kilkenny. 

2 Ballybought Street, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 CP44 29-Jun-20

Owner name:
Paul Carroll
Owner company:

Owner address:
2
Ballybough Street, 
kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95CP44

Builder name:
Eddie Carew
Builder company:
BTP Construction Ltd
Builder address:

  
    Unit 4
Beech House, 
Ardkeen Cove,
Dunmore Road, 
Waterford, 
waterford  

Designer name:
Brendan Moore 
Designer address:
38 St. Kieran's Street 
Kilkenny , Kilkenny., 
kilkenny, R95 KN80

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Brendan Moore 
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    38 St. Kieran's 
Street 
Kilkenny , Kilkenny., 
kilkenny, R95 KN80  

Certificate 
Number:CC00000029
501KKCertificate 
Description:Material 
Alterations to Pat 
Carrollâ€™s Public 
House, 2 Ballybought 
Street, Kilkenny.Total 
Units on this 
CC:1Certificate 
Address:Kilkenny,Kilk
enny, 2 Ballybought 
Street

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0066049KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 10-Jul-20

for the construction 
of a two storey 
dwelling house 
together with all 
associated site works 
 
 
Development 
Address:Tullaroan,  
Tullaroan, Co. 
Kilkenny  Tullaroan, kilkenny, 

kilkenny 19569 24-Jun-20

Owner name:
John McCarron
Owner company:

Owner address:
Kilfera Court 
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, 

Builder name:
Dominic Delaney
Builder company:
Dominic Delaney 
Building Contractor 
Ltd
Builder address:

  
    Valley view
Knockeenbawn, 
Kilmanagh, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Ivor O' Brien
Designer address:
11 Patrick Street
Kilkenny
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0065753KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 08-Jul-20

construction of a 
slatted shed with 
straw lieback & all 
associated site works

Brownstown, New 
Ross, kilkenny 19616 19-Jun-20

Owner name:
Martin Woods
Owner company:

Owner address:
Ballymartin
Tullogher
Mullinavat, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, X91TF66

Builder name:
Marguerite  Cullen 
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Marley 
Graiguenamanagh , 
Kilkenny , kilkenny  

Designer name:
Marguerite  Cullen 
Designer address:
Marley 
Graiguenamanagh , 
Kilkenny , kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0065760KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 03-Jul-20

Development of a 
Medical Centre on 
0.2832ha site  on 
Outrath Road, 
Loughboy, Kilkenny 
consisting of the 
construction of a 
two storey medical 
centre (1070 sq.m) 
for the provision of 
medical and health 
related services and 
all associated site 
development works 
including car and 
bicycle parking 
spaces, refuse 
storage, boundary 
treatment, 
landscaping, external 
lighting, associated 
signage and new site 
entrance.

Outrath Road, 
Loughboy, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95 FH63 17/586 19-Jun-20

Owner name:
Des Kearney
Owner company:
Desna Properties Ltd
Owner address:
Outrath Rd ,
Loughboy
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95V6D7

Builder name:
Eugene Foley
Builder company:
EUGENE FOLEY 
CONSTRUCTION LTD
Builder address:

  
    THE OLD FORGE
DOWRATH
BALLYCALLAN, 
DOWRATH, 
KILKENNY, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Minka McInerney
Designer address:
69 Leeson Street 
Lower, Dublin 2, 
Dublin 2, dublin, 
D02YP04

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Minka McInerney
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    69 Leeson Street 
Lower, Dublin 2, 
Dublin 2, dublin, 
D02YP04  

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0065483KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 02-Jul-20

New dwelling house 
and all associated 
site works for Site 
No.2, Elderwood, 
Kilmacow, Co. 
Kilkenny

Site No. 2, 
Elderwood, 
Kilmacow, kilkenny 19160 17-Jun-20

Owner name:
Rachael Cashin
Owner company:

Owner address:
3 narabane
Kilmacow, Co 
kilkenny, kilkenny, 
X91V043

Builder name:
Rachael Cashin
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    3 narabane
Kilmacow, Co 
kilkenny, kilkenny, 
X91V043  

Designer name:
Bryan McCarthy 
Designer address:
9A Durands Court,
Parnell Street,, 
Waterford,, 
waterford, 0000

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0065485KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 02-Jul-20

New dwelling house 
and all associated 
site works at Site 4 
Elderwood, 
Kilmacow, Co. 
Kilkenny

Site 4 Elderwood, 
Kilmacow, kilkenny 19160 17-Jun-20

Owner name:
Aidan Rynne
Owner company:

Owner address:
9 The Mews, 
Fairfield Park
Fairfield Park
Waterford, 
Waterford, 
waterford, X91PC5R

Builder name:
Aidan Rynne
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    9 The Mews, 
Fairfield Park
Fairfield Park
Waterford, 
Waterford, 
waterford, X91PC5R  

Designer name:
Bryan McCarthy 
Designer address:
9A Durands Court,
Parnell Street,, 
Waterford,, 
waterford, 0000

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0065525KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 01-Jul-20

Erect dwellinghouse 
and all associated 
works at Scart, 
Mullinavat, County 
Kilkenny

Scart, Mullinavat, 
kilkenny 19/396 09-Jun-20

Owner name:
Mark Dungan
Owner company:
Mark Dungan
Owner address:
Scart
Mullinavat
MULLINAVAT, 
MULLINAVAT, 
kilkenny, X91 D2F7

Builder name:
Mark Dungan
Builder company:
Mark Dungan
Builder address:

  
    Scart
Mullinavat
MULLINAVAT, 
MULLINAVAT, 
kilkenny, X91 D2F7  

Designer name:
Thomas Downey
Designer address:
Lower Kilmacowvia 
Waterford, 
Kilmacow, kilkenny, 
051

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Thomas Downey
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    Lower 
Kilmacowvia 
Waterford, 
Kilmacow, kilkenny, 
051  

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0065576KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 01-Jul-20

A new single storey 
extension to the 
front of our existing 
dwelling, minor 
alterations to 
faÃ§ade and new 
entrance walls/piers 
plus all associated 
works at Ballybur 
Lower, Cuffesgrange.

L5040, Ballybur 
Lower, kilkenny, R95 
D1R0 19921 15-Jun-20

Owner name:
Neil Brannigan
Owner company:

Owner address:
Ballybur lower
 Cuffesgrange, 
Kilkenny., kilkenny

Builder name:
Kieran Kinchella
Builder company:
Ashgrove 
Construction 
Kilkenny Ltd
Builder address:

  
    Ashgrove 
Construction 
Kilkenny Ltd
Templemartin, Clara, 
kilkenny, R95 CX37  

Designer name:
Patterson Bannon 
PBA
Designer address:
Patterson Bannon
Stoneyford
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

7 Day Notice SN0005355KK
Kilkenny County 
Council 01-Jul-20

Material alterations 
to create new 
battery room

ESB Kilkenny 110 kV 
Substation, 
Townland of Scart, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
n/a 17-Jun-20

Owner name:
Laura Caulfield
Owner company:

Owner address:
ESB Networks
Leopardstown Rd., 
Dublin 18, dublin

Builder name:
Brendan Henry
Builder company:
Kilcawley 
Construction
Builder address:

  
    Sansheen Business 
Park
Strandhill Road, -, 
sligo  

Designer name:
Despina Plakari
Designer address:
ESB 
One Dublin Airport 
Central,
Dublin Airport, 
Cloghran, Dublin , 
dublin

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Adrian Kay
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    ESB Engineering 
and Major Projects
6 Eastgate Avenue, 
Little Island, cork, 
T45 YW71  


